
Subject: Re: 2972 W. Pico Blvd. - Choi, Su C.
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 04/22/2018 08:29 PM
To: YONAH HONG <yonahcares@yahoo.com>
CC: Moises Gomez <moises@lani.org>, Rebecca Drapper <rebecca@lani.org>

I don't have anything from her.  

On Tue, Apr 17, 2018 at 12:04 PM, YONAH HONG <yonahcares@yahoo.com
<mailto:yonahcares@yahoo.com> > wrote:

Hi Don, Moises,

Can you check to see if you have her signed petition?

She said that she signed something and mailed it out last year.  I just wanted to 
double check.  

Thank you so much. 

Yonah 

Sent from my iPhone
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